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As a member of Linn County I support this.  We need to have cougar hunting back 

with hounds. I have recently had a cougar on a trail camera down in the farm land 

less than a 100 yards from my home. Luckily it didn’t bother our horses or goats but 

the neighbor found 4 fresh deer kills just two weeks ago. I believe the population of 

cougars is much higher than they actually think it is from the sign I’ve seen all over 

the state.   


